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Crawford Boulevard Bridge Lane Closure 

 

LAS CRUCES – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One will be 
completing bridge repairs on Crawford Blvd.  

Kimo Constructors, Inc. (Contractor) has completed construction on Crawford Boulevard over 
Interstate 10 exit, milepost 132, all lanes are now open on the bridge.   Traffic on I-10 can expect various 
daytime lane closures on both eastbound and westbound lanes as needed for Bridge abutment painting. 
Contractor’s hours of operation will be from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm Monday to Friday. 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
appreciates your cooperation during this work. For updated information visit: New Mexico Department 
of Transportation at www.nmroads.com or call 511.  
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